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Comments: I strongly believe that the Herber wild horses in the Herber Territory and the Black Mesa Ranger

District be left alone by the Forest Service.  The Forest Service has no legal right to set AMLs for the horses.

The horses have been a sustainable  population for centuries.  They have not doubled or triple or quadruple in

size population that the BLM purports.  Using fertility drugs on these wild animals has been a dismal failure by

the BLM and has had harmful effects on the horses and it is NOT needed for the Herber group.  Wild Horses are

protected by the Wild Free Roaming Horses and Burros Act of 1971 for public lands.  That forest is public land.

The Forest Service must do not only an EA, but must also do an Environmental Impact Statement.

Let Wildlife live without the tragedy of humans making life or death decisions regarding them.


